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Chris Marijan

From: Michael Bell <Michael.Bell@oeb.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, September 19, 2017 1:14 PM

To: Justin Safayeni

Cc: James Sidlofsky; Vince Mazzone

Subject: FW: Ensqr Corp. Status update EB-2016-0380 Ontario Energy Board_ Interim Decision
and Order

Hi Justin,

The OEB received the e-mail below in response to the August 17, 2017 Decision and Order.

We are treating the e-mail as confidential for now and seeking direction from the panel.

Thanks,
Mike

Michael Bell

Project Advisor, Application Policy & Climate Change
Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor

Toronto ON M4P 1E4

416-440-7688
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From: Harshal Gunde [mailto:harshal.gunde@ensgr.com]
Sent: September-15-17 4:42 PM

To: BoardSec
Subject: Ensqr Corp. Status update EB-2016-0380 Ontario Energy Board_ Interim Decision and Order

Hello,
As per the Interim Decision and Order the status is as follows

1. Ensqr Corp. has finalized the contract with Inc. and has started billing all the new contracted
tenants for their Electricity Charges on a monthly basis. The contract is for 10 years and will be abided by both

companies. Currently there are 105 tenants contracted at”Toronto, ON out of 355

Residents.
2. Ensqgr Corp. has worked with ICF to process its technical files which were processed after 2 iterations and have

now become a regular event. ICF technical person has confirmed the process of the files from the past. The
records which were processed from last year were returned with expired data and the residents have been
asked to re-file their applications to receive their OESP support payment. A letter has been circulated in August
with the 12 residents who are still customers and had applied for OESP payment; That their bill will be credited
based on the approved rate from the first time that they applied of OESP in 2016. A credit of 305 per month has
already been provided to these 12 customers. Ensqr Corp. is awaiting the new applications and new rates to
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apply as a credit to these customers. A monthly update will be provided about these customers by Ensqr Corp.
every month. We are now in compliance with the steps 5 and 6 of the OESP Unit Sub-metering license.

Thanks.

Yours sincerely,
Harshal Gunde

C.E.O.

Ensqgr Corp.

Tel: +1 (905) 760 0117

This electronic transmission, including any accompanying attachments, may contain information that is
confidential, privileged and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law, and is intended only for the
recipient(s) named above. Any distribution, review, dissemination or copying of the contents of this
communication by anyone other than the intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this

communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail and permanently delete the copy
you have received.

Ce message, transmis par courriel, y compris tout fichier joint, peut contenir des renseignements qui sont
confidentiels, qui sont protégés par le secret professionnel ou qui ne peuvent étre divulgués aux termes des lois
applicables et s'adressent exclusivement au(x) destinataire(s) indiqué(s) ci-dessus. La distribution, la diffusion,
l'examen ou la reproduction du contenu du courriel par une autre personne que le(s) destinataire(s) voulu(s) sont
strictement interdits. Si vous recevez ce message par erreur, veuillez le supprimer définitivement et en aviser
l'expéditeur immédiatement par retour du courriel.



